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From: Customer Solutions (Mailbox)
To:
Subject: FW: Support for renaming Neils Road Rosedale - Application ASNAME/4/2022
Date: Wednesday, 18 October 2023 1:04:00 PM
Attachments: image004.png
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Dear ,
 
Thank you for responding and providing your support. This has been noted against the application.
 
As advised in our original email, this correspondence has also been posted to your postal address on
file with Council. You can disregard the letter once you receive it.
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us on (07) 4970 0700, or email info@gladstone.qld.gov.au for any
enquiries at any time.
 
We are committed to improving the service you receive from Council. To help us with this we'd
really appreciate your feedback. Please click here to access a short survey and let us know what you
think.
 
Kind Regards,
 

Annette  
Customer Solutions Officer
Customer Experience 

PO Box 29 Gladstone Qld 4680
P  (07) 4970 0700  |  W  www.gladstone.qld.gov.au

Gladstone Regional Council

Gladstone Regional Council would like to acknowledge the traditional custodians of this land, the Bailai, the Gurang, the Gooreng
Gooreng and the Taribelang Bunda people. We pay respect to their Elders past, present and emerging. Gladstone Regional Council is
committed to cultivating a culture of inclusion and connectedness, acknowledging that our communities are richer when diversity is
embraced.

 
From: info@gladstone.qld.gov.au
Sent: Wednesday, October 18, 2023 12:48 PM
To: 
Subject: Support for renaming Neils Road Rosedale - Application ASNAME/4/2022

Thank you for contacting Gladstone Regional Council.
 
This response is to let you know we have received your email and that it has been

mailto:CustomerSolutions@gladstone.qld.gov.au
mailto:info@gladstone.qld.gov.au
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=xc2Hgy1FAkCn9gLPETvR8RBkERgdfc5JoaUvnV2ZiMZUNFdGSDlRWFpWUVQzNjhZVTJYVzE5TEtHVy4u
http://www.gladstone.qld.gov.au/
mailto:info@gladstone.qld.gov.au
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tasked to the relevant business unit for action.
 
If your enquiry is urgent you can call (07) 4970 0700 at any time.
 
 

Shelley Edwards
Records Management Officer
Finance Governance and Risk 

PO Box 29 Gladstone Qld 4680
P 
(07) 4970 0700  | 
W  www.gladstone.qld.gov.au

Gladstone Regional Council

Gladstone Regional Council would like to acknowledge the traditional custodians of this land, the Bailai, the Gurang, the Gooreng
Gooreng and the Taribelang Bunda people. We pay respect
to their Elders past, present and emerging. Gladstone Regional Council is committed to cultivating a culture of inclusion and
connectedness, acknowledging that our communities are richer when diversity is embraced.

 
 
From: 

Sent: Wednesday, 18 October 2023 12:43 PM
To: Info (Mailbox) <info@gladstone.qld.gov.au>
Subject: Support for renaming Neils Road Rosedale - Application ASNAME/4/2022
 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Council. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.
Re Application ASNAME/4/2022
 

 support changing the name of Neils Road to Neills
Road Rosedale as the spelling of the family name it is named after is spelt Neills.
Please inform us if the road name is changed.
 

 

Virus-free.www.avg.com

 

Disclaimer: This email and any attachments may contain confidential or privileged information. You must not use or disclose
this information, other than for the purposes for which it was supplied. The privilege or confidentiality attached to this email

http://www.gladstone.qld.gov.au/
mailto:info@gladstone.qld.gov.au
http://www.avg.com/email-signature?utm_medium=email&utm_source=link&utm_campaign=sig-email&utm_content=emailclient
http://www.avg.com/email-signature?utm_medium=email&utm_source=link&utm_campaign=sig-email&utm_content=emailclient


and attachments is not waived by reason of mistaken delivery to you. If for whatever reason this email is received by
someone other than the intended recipient, you are requested to notify the sender promptly by telephone, email or facsimile
and destroy and
delete all copies of the original message. Personal information will only be disclosed to a third party with your written
authorisation or as required by law – Refer to Council’s website for more information relating to
Privacy or Right to Information.

http://www.gladstone.qld.gov.au/web/guest/privacy
http://www.gladstone.qld.gov.au/right-to-information


From: Customer Solutions (Mailbox)
To:
Subject: Proposal for name change to Neils Road Rosedale
Date: Tuesday, 10 October 2023 4:26:00 PM
Attachments: image005.jpg
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Dear ,

Thank you for responding and providing your objection. This has been noted against the application.

As advised in our original email, this correspondence has also been posted to your postal address on file with Council.
You can disregard the letter once you receive it.

Please do not hesitate to contact us on (07) 4970 0700, or email info@gladstone.qld.gov.au for any enquiries at any time.
 
We are committed to improving the service you receive from Council. To help us with this we'd really appreciate your
feedback. Please click here to access a short survey and let us know what you think.
 
Kind Regards,

Carly
Customer Solutions Officer
Customer Experience 

PO Box 29 Gladstone Qld 4680
P  (07) 4970 0700 |  W  www.gladstone.qld.gov.au

Gladstone Regional Council

Gladstone Regional Council would like to acknowledge the traditional custodians of this land, the Bailai, the Gurang, the Gooreng
Gooreng and the Taribelang Bunda people. We pay respect to their Elders past, present and emerging. Gladstone Regional Council is
committed to cultivating a culture of inclusion and connectedness, acknowledging that our communities are richer when diversity is
embraced.

 

From: Info (Mailbox) <info@gladstone.qld.gov.au> 
Sent: Tuesday, 10 October 2023 2:07 PM
To: 
Subject: Proposal for name change to Neils Road Rosedale
 
Thank you for contacting Gladstone Regional Council.
 
This response is to let you know we have received your email and that it has been tasked to the relevant business unit for
action.
 
If your enquiry is urgent you can call (07) 4970 0700 at any time.
 
Regards

Amy Ross
Records Management Officer
Finance Governance and Risk

PO Box 29 Gladstone Qld 4680
P  (07) 4970 0700  |  W  www.gladstone.qld.gov.au

Gladstone Regional Council would like to acknowledge the traditional custodians of this land, the Byellee, the Gooreng Gooreng, the Gurang and the Taribelang Bunda
people. We pay respect to their Elders past, present and emerging. Gladstone Regional Council is committed to cultivating a culture of inclusion and connectedness,
acknowledging that our communities are richer when diversity is embraced.

 

mailto:CustomerSolutions@gladstone.qld.gov.au
mailto:info@gladstone.qld.gov.au
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=xc2Hgy1FAkCn9gLPETvR8RBkERgdfc5JoaUvnV2ZiMZUNFdGSDlRWFpWUVQzNjhZVTJYVzE5TEtHVy4u
http://www.gladstone.qld.gov.au/
mailto:info@gladstone.qld.gov.au
http://www.gladstone.qld.gov.au/
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From:  
Sent: Tuesday, 10 October 2023 2:05 PM
To: Info (Mailbox) <info@gladstone.qld.gov.au>
Subject: Proposal for name change to Neils Road Rosedale
 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Council. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the
content is safe.

We have just received an email in regard to a proposed name change to our road.
 
I presume this is a legitimate email for a name change from Neils Road to Neills Road.
 
We disapprove of this proposed name change.
 
Kind regards
 

260 Neils Road
Rosedale
QLD 4674
 
Sent from Mail for Windows
 

Disclaimer: This email and any attachments may contain confidential or privileged information. You must not use or disclose this information, other than for the purposes for
which it was supplied. The privilege or confidentiality attached to this email and attachments is not waived by reason of mistaken delivery to you. If for whatever reason this
email is received by someone other than the intended recipient, you are requested to notify the sender promptly by telephone, email or facsimile and destroy and delete all
copies of the original message. Personal information will only be disclosed to a third party with your written authorisation or as required by law – Refer to Council’s website
for more information relating to Privacy or Right to Information.

mailto:info@gladstone.qld.gov.au
https://go.microsoft.com/fwlink/?LinkId=550986
http://www.gladstone.qld.gov.au/web/guest/privacy
http://www.gladstone.qld.gov.au/right-to-information


From: Customer Solutions (Mailbox)
To:
Subject: RE: FW: ASNAME/4/2022 - 371 Neils Road, ROSEDALE
Date: Friday, 13 October 2023 1:25:00 PM
Attachments: image001.jpg
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image003.jpg

Dear ,
 
Thank you for responding and providing your objection. This has been noted against the application.
 
As advised in our original email, this correspondence has also been posted to your postal address on file with Council. You can
disregard the letter once you receive it.
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us on (07) 4970 0700, or email info@gladstone.qld.gov.au for any enquiries at any time.
 
We are committed to improving the service you receive from Council. To help us with this we'd really appreciate your
feedback. Please click here to access a short survey and let us know what you think.
 
Kind Regards,
 

Annette  
Customer Solutions Officer
Customer Experience 

PO Box 29 Gladstone Qld 4680
P  (07) 4970 0700  |  W  www.gladstone.qld.gov.au

Gladstone Regional Council

Gladstone Regional Council would like to acknowledge the traditional custodians of this land, the Bailai, the Gurang, the Gooreng
Gooreng and the Taribelang Bunda people. We pay respect to their Elders past, present and emerging. Gladstone Regional Council is
committed to cultivating a culture of inclusion and connectedness, acknowledging that our communities are richer when diversity is
embraced.

 
 

Sent: Thursday, 12 October 2023 7:53 AM
To: 
Subject: ASNAME/4/2022
 
Thank you for contacting Gladstone Regional Council.
 
This response is to let you know we have received your email and that it has been tasked to the relevant
business unit for action.
 
If your enquiry is urgent you can call (07) 4970 0700 at any time.
 
Regards

Amy Ross
Records Management Officer
Finance Governance and Risk

PO Box 29 Gladstone Qld 4680
P  
(07) 4970 0700  |  W 
www.gladstone.qld.gov.au

mailto:CustomerSolutions@gladstone.qld.gov.au
mailto:info@gladstone.qld.gov.au
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=xc2Hgy1FAkCn9gLPETvR8RBkERgdfc5JoaUvnV2ZiMZUNFdGSDlRWFpWUVQzNjhZVTJYVzE5TEtHVy4u
http://www.gladstone.qld.gov.au/
http://www.gladstone.qld.gov.au/
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Gladstone Regional Council would like to acknowledge the traditional custodians of this land, the Byellee, the Gooreng Gooreng, the Gurang and the Taribelang Bunda
people. We pay respect to their Elders past, present
and emerging. Gladstone Regional Council is committed to cultivating a culture of inclusion and connectedness, acknowledging that our communities are richer when
diversity is embraced.

 
 
 
From: 

Sent: Thursday, 12 October 2023 7:25 AM
To: Info (Mailbox) <info@gladstone.qld.gov.au>
Subject: ASNAME/4/2022
 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Council. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender
and know the content is safe.
To whom it may concern.
Until a satisfactory reason for the name change is provided, I do not approve of the change.
Kind regards

Disclaimer: This email and any attachments may contain confidential or privileged information. You must not use or disclose this information, other than for
the purposes for which it was supplied. The privilege or confidentiality attached to this email
and attachments is not waived by reason of mistaken delivery to you. If for whatever reason this email is received by someone other than the intended
recipient, you are requested to notify the sender promptly by telephone, email or facsimile and destroy and
delete all copies of the original message. Personal information will only be disclosed to a third party with your written authorisation or as required by law –
Refer to Council’s website for more information relating to
Privacy or Right to Information.

mailto:info@gladstone.qld.gov.au
http://www.gladstone.qld.gov.au/web/guest/privacy
http://www.gladstone.qld.gov.au/right-to-information


From: Customer Solutions (Mailbox)
To:
Subject: RE: FW: Reference: ASNAME/4/2022
Date: Friday, 13 October 2023 1:50:00 PM
Attachments: image001.jpg

image002.jpg
image003.jpg

Dear 
 
Thank you for responding and providing your objection. This has been noted against the application.
 
As advised in our original email, this correspondence has also been posted to your postal address on file with Council. You can
disregard the letter once you receive it.
 
I can also confirm your request for a replacement street sign has been investigated, and a replacement sign will be installed as
soon as practical.
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us on (07) 4970 0700, or email info@gladstone.qld.gov.au for any enquiries at any time.
 
We are committed to improving the service you receive from Council. To help us with this we'd really appreciate your
feedback. Please click here to access a short survey and let us know what you think.
 
Kind Regards,

Carly 
Customer Solutions Officer
Customer Experience 

PO Box 29 Gladstone Qld 4680
P  (07) 4970 0700  |  W  www.gladstone.qld.gov.au

Gladstone Regional Council

Gladstone Regional Council would like to acknowledge the traditional custodians of this land, the Bailai, the Gurang, the Gooreng
Gooreng and the Taribelang Bunda people. We pay respect to their Elders past, present and emerging. Gladstone Regional Council is
committed to cultivating a culture of inclusion and connectedness, acknowledging that our communities are richer when diversity is
embraced.

 

From: Info (Mailbox) <info@gladstone.qld.gov.au>

Sent: Thursday, 12 October 2023 8:09 AM
To: 
Subject: Reference: ASNAME/4/2022
 
Thank you for contacting Gladstone Regional Council.
 
This response is to let you know we have received your email and that it has been tasked to the relevant
business unit for action.
 
If your enquiry is urgent you can call (07) 4970 0700 at any time.
 
Regards

Amy Ross
Records Management Officer
Finance Governance and Risk

PO Box 29 Gladstone Qld 4680
P  
(07) 4970 0700  |  W 
www.gladstone.qld.gov.au

mailto:CustomerSolutions@gladstone.qld.gov.au
mailto:info@gladstone.qld.gov.au
http://www.gladstone.qld.gov.au/
mailto:info@gladstone.qld.gov.au
http://www.gladstone.qld.gov.au/
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Gladstone Regional Council would like to acknowledge the traditional custodians of this land, the Byellee, the Gooreng Gooreng, the Gurang and the Taribelang Bunda
people. We pay respect to their Elders past, present
and emerging. Gladstone Regional Council is committed to cultivating a culture of inclusion and connectedness, acknowledging that our communities are richer when
diversity is embraced.

 
 
 
From: 

Sent: Thursday, 12 October 2023 8:08 AM
To: Info (Mailbox) <info@gladstone.qld.gov.au>
Subject: Reference: ASNAME/4/2022
 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Council. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender
and know the content is safe.
Good morning,
Please note we object to the name change for Neils Rd.  Whilst we understand the historical reference to
the family it has been spelled this way for decades.
There is too much work for us involved in changing our details with drivers licences, gun licences, vehicle
registrations, phone, internet, electricity, ato, asic, super, many banks, employers, clients, many medical
services, insurances,
volunteer work with RFS, my gov services, medicare, industry licences, subscriptions etc.
There is weeks of work involved with that for an L.
Sorry to the family but no from us.
It also explains why saw a young man taking down the street sign a few months ago.  I have already
sent a request to have it replaced, reference  dated 1st August and 14th September.  I also pointed
out that currently emergency
services have no street sign which is a safety issue particularly as the fire season has erupted and I, among
others, have medical issues that may require ambulances.
We hope that this issue will be resolved shortly.
 
Regards,

Disclaimer: This email and any attachments may contain confidential or privileged information. You must not use or disclose this information, other than for
the purposes for which it was supplied. The privilege or confidentiality attached to this email
and attachments is not waived by reason of mistaken delivery to you. If for whatever reason this email is received by someone other than the intended
recipient, you are requested to notify the sender promptly by telephone, email or facsimile and destroy and
delete all copies of the original message. Personal information will only be disclosed to a third party with your written authorisation or as required by law –
Refer to Council’s website for more information relating to
Privacy or Right to Information.

mailto:info@gladstone.qld.gov.au
http://www.gladstone.qld.gov.au/web/guest/privacy
http://www.gladstone.qld.gov.au/right-to-information



